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28th December 2012 

 
Rt. Hon. Stephen O’Brien MP 
Eddisbury Conservative Association 
4 Church Walk 
Tarporley 
CW6 0AJ 
 
 
Dear Stephen 
 
As you will be aware, Tattenhall Parish Councillors and members of the 
Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group were dismayed by the decision of the Strategic 
Planning Committee of CWaC , on 19th December, to approve the twin tracked 
planning application by Redrow Homes. 
 
We feel that this approval has considerable implications for the Neighbourhood 
Planning process, not only in Tattenhall, but also throughout the country.  
Accordingly, we have written to the Secretary of State for Communities and Local 
Government to express our concerns, and we await his response and advice on the 
way forward. 
 
As those who attended the meeting were also unhappy with the way in which the 
decision on the application was reached, the Parish Council has also written to the 
Monitoring Officer at CWaC to ask him to conduct an investigation. 
 
So that you are kept fully informed of what is happening in Tattenhall, copies of 
these letters are enclosed.  Should you wish to discuss these events with the Parish 
Council, we would be happy to meet with you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Graham Spencer 
Chairman 
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